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The Regulations for the 2018 Rallye Monte Carlo 

Historique are out.  You can download them from the 

Automobile Club de Monaco website www.acm.mc or 

from the link on our own www.monte.scot website.  

For 2018 there is a revised route through the UK with 

Passage Controls at Dumfries and Banbury.  The 

photograph above was taken in Banbury during the 1961 Monte Carlo Rallye.  As you can see there 

was a great turn out to see the cars – Triumphs, Jaguars, A40’s, Zephyrs etc.  Let’s hope for a similar 

turnout in January.  

The Regulations for the 2018 Rallye Monte Carlo 

Classique are also out.  They can be found on the same 

websites.  We are fortunate to have secured 

sponsorship of £2000 to help with the expenses of a pre-

war car or immediate post-war car entering the 

Classique.  If you are interested in applying for 

sponsorship, email me at dglanderson1@yahoo.co.uk  

News of the 2018 Monte Heritage Runs will be in the new Classic Updates and Monte News.  
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